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Hotline Hotline 
 SPEAKER OF THE WEEK! 

    Who is Joe Freudenberger? 
                                                                          

Joe Freudenberger is the 
Chief Executive Officer 
of OakBend Medical 
Center, a $1 billion, 
three hospital, independ-
ent, non-profit, community 
hospital system serving 
Fort Bend County, Texas. 
After completing his 
M.B.A. in finance at the A. 
B. Freeman School of 
Business, Tulane Univer-
sity, Joe began his career 

in healthcare.Our ñSpeaker of the Weekò for Wednesday, January 31st.  

OakBend's Notable Services 
 
¶ The only No Wait Hospital Emergency Room in the Greater Hou-
ston Area; treating over 36,000 patients annually 

¶ Greater Houston's only Acute Care for the Elderly Unit 

¶ Fort Bend County's only hospital-based Skilled Nursing Facility 

¶ Fort Bend County's most advanced Neonatal ICU 

¶ Fort Bend County's most advanced Trauma Program 

¶ Fort Bend County's only Geriatric Psychiatric Program 

¶ Fort Bend County's only Permanently-based Air Ambulance 

¶ 8 consecutive years, Gold Plus Certified Stroke program by the 
American Heart Association/American Stroke Association 

¶ Fort Bend County's most comprehensive Lab 



Cookie Joe introduced - January's 
Young Citizen of the Month Award 
to Elizabeth John from  
Sugar Land Middle School.   

                       Donôt forget! Start Early! And sell Spaghetti dinner 
tickets now! (message from Doug Earle) 

                 Saturday, April 21st. 

Rene Cannavo introduced- Youth 
of the Month Award to Layaa  
Amirthalingam from Kempner  High 
School! 
 

Young Citizen of the Month 
Award! 

Youth of the Month Award ! 

 Speaker of the Week 

Our speaker  on February 7th was Danny Nguyen. Danny shared his story of fleeing Vietnam 
with his dad during the height of the Vietnam war. Packed in the bottom of a boat like sar-
dines and surviving several refugee camps in route to the USA.  After 10 long years, he and 
his dad became U.S. citizens.  As wonderful as Danny's presentation was, I will never forget 
watching our very own Col. David Kiger, who fought in Vietnam and Danny Nguyen, take a 
picture together.   


